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Dear Mr Osborne

l refer to your letter dated 15 March 2010 to Mr Kim Jones at the Civil Aviation Safety
Authority (CASA) regarding the environmental assessment for the proposed 5.5
Megawatt Biomass−Fired Power Station at Twofold Bay.

CASA has no comments on this proposal. The proposal was previously reviewed by
CASA and the plume is below the critical heights.

Yours sincerely

Paul Trotman
Manager
Corporate Relations and Strategy
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